
School Warrant Article 6 – Deputy Treasurer Training Stipend   

  

This article allows payment of $500 to the individual training the Deputy Treasurer for the 

School District. The position of Deputy Treasurer was established previously in case of illness or 

lack of availability of the District Treasurer. This article was suggested by the School District 

Auditors. This amount is already included in the Operating Budget with an estimated tax impact 

of $0.000523; there is no additional tax impact.  

A YES vote will approve payment of a $500 stipend to the trainer of the School District Deputy 

Treasurer. 

A NO vote will not approve the stipend payment. 

Reasons why some voters might vote yes: 

● The amount of the proposed stipend is considered modest.  

● Consider it important to have a trained person in this position for continuity of service. 

 

Reasons why some voters might vote no: 

● Consider there is little need to pay a stipend for training as the services of the Deputy 

Treasurer have not been needed for over 15 years (1). 

● Prefer that the Deputy is trained by the Treasurer without extra cost. 
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